
A message from Mayor Ben Lucarelli  
 

December 4, 2020 
 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving.  Just a few important reminders: 
 

With Fair Haven’s total Current Positive COVID-19 Cases almost doubling from last 

week, it is important that we are vigilant in protecting ourselves and those around us.  We 
are noticing that the mask and social distancing protocols imposed by executive orders 
(Federal, State and Local) are not being adhered to. Please follow regulations in place and 
wear a mask and be sure that you are socially distanced while patronizing 
businesses or venturing out of your home:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OTHER NEWS & REMINDERS 
 
BEGINNING MONDAY, DECEMBER 7TH, milling and paving on Battin Road will begin.  Residents on Battin 
Road…..please have your leaves out to the street no later than Sunday, December 6th so DPW can collect the 
leaves to allow for this road work.  There will be a police presence on Battin Road to assist residents with 
getting in and out of their driveway.  

 
NO OVERNIGHT PARKING on all Borough streets went into effect on November 1st and will remain in effect 
until April 1st between the hours of 2:00 a.m.- 5:00 a.m.  If you need to park a vehicle on the street during these 
times, please call the non-emergency police number, 732-747-0991, to be put on the overnight parking list for 
that night.  If you need an extended period of time, you will need to fill out a request for extended overnight 
parking at Police Headquarters, 35 Fisk Street, Monday-Friday 9:30 a.m.- 2:30 p.m. The police will be 
enforcing this Borough Ordinance so please follow the procedures. 

 
FAIR HAVEN’S RABIES CLINIC will be held on Wednesday, December 9th, 6 pm - 7 pm at the Fair Haven 
Firehouse.  Please click the link below to access the form required to be filled out: 

https://www.mcrhc.org/images/rabies/Rabies_Vaccination_Certificate_Application.pdf 

ALL OWNERS AND PETS MUST REMAIN IN THEIR VEHICLES UNTIL INSTRUCTED TO 
 PROCEED TO THE VETERINARIAN AREA. 

 
There will No Santa Claus or normal holiday activities this year due to COVID.  The Menorah Lighting and Tree 
Lighting will take place but will not be public or social events.  The public is welcome to look at the decorations 
in town when visiting our businesses during “Shop Four Fun”. 

 
Leaves Only are being picked up this month according to your zone (please refer to your municipal calendar 
and/or the Borough’s website).  After this month, there will not be leaf or brush pick up until April 2021. 

Be Safe, Be Well 
Benjamin J. Lucarelli, Mayor 
BLucarelli@fhboro.net  
908-489-0855  

Total Current Positive COVID-19 Cases in Fair Haven:  42 
Visit www.fairhavennj.org for updated information.  
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